Transparency data: CoRWM visit to
Konrad mine, Germany, June 2018

As part of CoRWM’'s outreach activities for 2018 to 2019, a group of CoRWM
members visited Germany in June 2018 to tour the Konrad mine and discuss
approaches to siting a geologic disposal facility (GDF).

The group was hosted by the Federal Office for the Safety of Nuclear Waste
Management (BfE), headquartered in Salzgitter, Germany.
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